
From: Glinisty, Judy
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: RE: Marla 33-20 doc. # 400194054
Date: Thursday, September 08, 2011 8:24:39 AM

Hi Bill –
 
This is to confirm that our maximum derrick height is 66’.  We only use one rig which is #3 for
coalbed drilling.
 
Judy Glinisty 
Sr. Engineering Tech 
Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc. 
phone - 303-675-2658 
 
 

From: Yokley, Bill [mailto:Bill.Yokley@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 7:18 AM
To: Glinisty, Judy
Subject: Marla 33-20 doc. # 400194054
 
Hey Judy,
I just opened attachments for the form 2A and found that the 160’ is for an overhead power line.
That means that the power line will have to be dealt with one of two ways:

1.       Moved or deactivated.
2.       Rig height of less than 107’.

Thanks,
Bill

Statement of Confidentiality:
This message may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you
receive this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete
the message and any attachments. 
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